
Dear Mayor Hancock,

The City Park Neighborhood Advisory Committee is not a Registered Neighborhood 
Organization, but is composed of delegates from each of the RNOs adjacent to City Park. Our 
mission is primarily to help circulate information relevant to City Park between the City and the 
neighborhoods and vice versa. We are pretty cautious about taking specific positions because 
of the time it would take to gauge accurate sentiment from each of our separate neighborhoods,
but we occasionally offer statements that reflect the views of our voting members.*

We have appreciated your attention to Denver’s infrastructure and mobility needs in your public 
statements and we’re excited about a Denver that offers legitimate mobility options to 
everybody.

The voting members of the City Park Neighborhood Advisory Committee recognize how 
essential sidewalks and safe bike lanes are to ensuring equitable access to our beautiful park, 
and for that reason we would like to offer a statement of support for the work of the Denver 
Streets Partnership in their efforts to gain adequate funding for sidewalks and bike 
infrastructure. We believe Denver should fund mobility infrastructure at a rate of $40 million per 
year which would put us back on par with other world class cities.

Thank you for all you do for Denver!

City Park Neighborhood Advisory Committee.
*Voting Members include delegates from the following RNOS and Organizations. Votes reflect 
only the views of the delegates, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the organizations 
from which they come:

Greater Park Hill
South City Park
City Park West
Congress Park
Uptown on the Hill
Whittier
North City Park
City Park Friends and Neighbors
City Park Alliance
City Council District 9 Office
Parks and Recreation Advisory Board


